
 

 

 

 

5th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We hope you have had a great summer break! We have had a fantastic first day back at school!  

Year 2 have a fun week planned with the children taking part in many exciting activities and we can’t 

wait to get started.  

During the week we are planning on spending some time both in the wildlife garden and on the grass 

areas outside for a very exciting ‘Camp Day’ (weather permitting). We would like to ask you to provide 

a pair of wellies or old shoes in a plastic bag labelled with your child’s name and a raincoat to enable 

us to spend some time outside and avoid being affected by any rain. Please ensure that the bag with 

the items requested is handed to the class teacher tomorrow morning. 

Later in the week we will be starting our Art project where we will be focusing on using textiles to 

create a collage. If you have any unwanted pieces of fabric/cloth please send them into school with 

your child. Any donations would be greatly appreciated.  

 

We look forward to the year ahead. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to us in 

the playground. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Ballantine and Mr Evaghoras 

Year 2 Class Teachers 


